
 
Monday 2nd October 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y5/6 Trip:  Performance of The Little Mermaid at St Aidan’s  

 

We are delighted to let you know that our Y5/6 pupils in Tigers Class at North 
Rigton and Sun Class at All Saints have been invited to watch the St Aidan’s 
performance of The Little Mermaid on Tuesday 21st November. 

Arrangements: 
 
The coach will leave North Rigton school at 12:30, so the children will have an 
early lunch this day. It will then call at All Saints to pick the children up at 
12.40pm, arriving at St Aidan’s by 1pm.  
 
The performance finishes at 4pm. The coach will drop the children back at All 
Saints for approximately 4.20pm and then the North Rigton children at 4.30pm. 
Please note that these timings are variable depending on traffic.  
 
Clothing 
Children should come to school dressed in their normal school uniform.  
 
Cost 
In order to cover the travel expenses, we are asking for voluntary contributions 
of £4.30, to be paid via ParentPay.  
 
Volunteering 
If any parents or guardians would like to come with us on our trip, please 
register your interest on the return slip below. Please note that if we have a lot of 
interest, names will be picked out of a hat and parents then contacted directly if 
they have been selected.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Gardiner, Mrs Vice, Mrs Honey and Mr Rodrigues  



 
 
 
Please return the consent form below to school as soon as possible. 
 
I agree to my child(ren)    
 
attending the trip to watch The Little Mermaid at St Aidan’s on 21.11.23 
 
I understand that medical details will be taken from medical forms filled in and 
sent into school.  If there are any changes to medical details, please inform the 
school on the reverse of this form. 
 
 
 
Signed:  Parent/Guardian 
 
 
If you are wishing to volunteer as a supporting adult on our trip, please tick here:  
 
 


